Hello Mill Creek, it is Monday, April 29th!

Bus riders, bus 23 will be bus 20 this afternoon. Again if you ride bus 23, you will ride bus 20 today.

Due to wet courts and track, the track meet, practice, and tennis practice are all canceled today. All
practices and competitions will resume on Tuesday as scheduled.

Students, a reminder that crop tops, short shorts that show your bottom, hoods, and hats are not
appropriate attire for school, and are not to be worn at school. Please do not wear these items to school,
or you will be dress coded.

Green team, please report to Ms. England’s room after announcements for recycling day. Teachers, please
have your recycling out and ready to be picked up.

7th grade students, the application for Spanish I was sent to your parents or guardian via email today. If
you would like to take Spanish I next year, please make sure your parent or guardian fills out the
application.

Students, tomorrow you will be doing MAP testing. Please remember to charge your chromebook tonight
and bring it for testing tomorrow morning.

The Art Show will be opening tonight from 6 to 8 PM, then Tuesday through Thursday from 4 to 6 PM this
week. Art displays are set up in the boardroom, room 101.

Student Leaders - Whitecaps permission slips need to be turned in to Mrs. Thompson by this Wednesday,
May 1st!

The deadline for the 8th grade field trip forms and money to Michigan Adventures is Friday May 3rd.
Please make sure to get your registration form and money to Mr. Freeland or Mr. Swift by this Friday.

The deadline for the 7th grade field trip forms and money to Battle GR is Wednesday May 1st. Please
make sure to get your registration form and money to Mr. Borland or Mrs. Wohlford by this Wednesday.

The deadline for the 6th grade field trip forms and money to AJ’s is next Friday, May 10th. Please make
sure to get your registration form and money to Mrs. Thompson or Ms. England by next Friday.

Any 6th or 7th grade student interested in running for student leadership next year, please pick up the
application forms outside of the student leadership classroom. All forms must be turned in by this Friday,
May 3rd. 8th Grade students interested in joining the High School student leadership team - applications
are due this Friday! Check the Panther Google classroom for more information.

Mill Creek's annual walk-a-thon is coming up! Students participating in the walk-a-thon will be excused
from classes (from 11:00 AM — 1:00 PM) on Wednesday, May 22nd to walk for the Kids’ Food Basket in
Dwight Lydell Park. A hot dog lunch will also be served! All donations must be turned in to Mrs.
Thompson prior to 1st hour on Wednesday, May 22nd.

Thank you and let's make tomorrow even better!



